Antrim, N. H,
May 18, 1967

A meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was held in the Selectmen's
Office, on the above date. Present weve Byron Butlerfield, Harold
Grant, Charles Gilmore, Robert Flandevs Howayd Humphry and
Mildved Dudley. The meeting was called to ovder at 8:00 P. M., by
Buvon Butterfield, Chaivman.

The March, and April reports were vead, also a veport of the special
meeling of the joint Boards - Hillsboro - Deeving and Antvim. All
reports weve accepled as read.

A lengthy discussion resulted re: trailers, mobile homes and trailer
parks. We all agrveed that we must have some kind of ovdinance to take
cave of this situation in the immedizte future befove an influx of tvailers
into the town.

Voted: to call a Special Meeting for a_Public Hearing on Friday, June

30, 1967 at which Attorney Douglas Hatfield will be present. The

heaving to be published in the Petevbovough Transcvipt and the Hillsboro
Messinger stavting on May 25th which the Secretary was asked to take care

of.

Eleanov Lane has definitely stated that she will be unable to carrvy out her
term of office as a membey of the Board. Suggested veplacements ave:
Theodore Hardwick

Walter Whitney
Stanley Tenney

The members weve asked to consider other replacements, including a
woman, and bring in theiv suggestions at the next vegular meeting to be
held on June 15.

Byvon Butterfield suggested a change in the proposed Sub-Division plan. .,
t. e., to vead 50' footage instead of 40’ ( this applies to width of streets ).

Anything less than a 50' street will not be eligible for State funds should
we need them.

Discussion of further plans on the proposed Sub-Division will be left until
a later date - probably Fall. We will now concentrate on the trailer
ordinanceg which seems to be of fivst importance.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 P. M.

Secretary
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At the May 18th meeting of the Antrim
Planning Board it was decided to call Jor
a Public Hearing on Friday, June 30,
1967 regarding an ovdinance Jor the
regulations of Trailers, Mobile Homes
and Trailer Parks.

Copies of the proposed Flan will be
available in the near future,

Insert in Antrim News May 25 and June 1




